
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 4:55 PM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Mets Meeting in January 

Christina,

 

It’s been a long time (or it feels that way!).  It looks like the Amazon team and JBGS want to come in to discuss the Mets entitlement

process with you and the planning team in early January.  Could you pull together several dates/times that work for you and the team

so I can share with Amazon and get a date pinned down before the end of the year?

 

Thanks, and I hope all is well with you.

 

Best, Andy
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